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Dear Parents/Carers,

I really cannot believe that we have had a term together — and what an exciting and learning filled term it has been! Your children have been given so
many wonderful opportunities, thanks to their marvellous teachers and teaching assistants, and they have risen to every challenge. | would just like to
single two teachers out for a special thank you. Rachel Teale and Liz Spain have been doing even more hours than usual in the run up to Christmas;
organising a variety of musical events. The Carols by Candlelight was a truly magical occasion that it was a pleasure to be a part of.

I would also like to take the opportunity to say a huge thank you to Friends of Fishergate who do so much to support the school — the pantomime trip
would not have happened without them! The Christmas fair made a profit of just over £1,500 and this amount is going to be matched by Aviva —
thanks to some very special parents! The amount of behind the scenes work that goes into organising and running the fair is phenomenal and Pamela
and her team do such a wonderful job! Thank you!

Another thanks needs to go all of you who sent presents in for the Salvation Army Appeal, organised by the school council. Thanks to your generosity
they are 87 presents better off.

So, it only remains to wish all of you a very Happy Christmas and New Year. | look forward to welcoming the children back into school on Tuesday 5
January.
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